
Kudos 
 

Congratulations to Alabama’s own Ralph P. Aaron who shot his 200,000th 
target during the 20 gauge event at the recent 2021 World Skeet 
Championship Shoot, held 4-8 October in San Antonio, TX.  Mr. Aaron, 
shown below, has been shooting registered Skeet since 1984.  
 

Ralph reached the 200,000 target milestone at station two when he shot at, 

and broke, his high bird in the second round of the event.  

 

  


